
The school dentist 

The school dentist visited the school. There were 

a great number of pupils who were seen by them 

and they praised the behaviour and positive atti-

tude of the children. 
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The Week Ahead… 

Thursday 12th October—School photographs 

Homework Club YR’s 1-6  3.15-4.30pm 

Multi-Sports YR’s 1,2 & 3  3.15-4.30pm 

Friday—Football Club YR’ 4,5 & 6 

Up and Coming Dates... 

Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th—Life Bus 

Tuesday 17th & Thursday 18th October– 

Parents Evening 

Mrs Johnson Head of School 

Mrs Williams Executive Headteacher 

Wednesday 11th October 2023 

Year 6 pupils enjoyed an amazing three days of teamwork, challenge and fun at White-

moor Lakes outdoor activity centre, Staffordshire, from Wednesday to Friday of last 

week. Working in groups, they overcame personal fears by undertaking a zipwire chal-

lenge, the Challenge course, Climbing and Archery to name but a few activities. They 

spoke positively about the meals provided and enjoyed participating in ‘the tidiest room’ 

daily challenge. Mrs Williams joined the children on their first evening as they enjoyed 

the disco—showing off their break dancing skills. Along with the children, I enjoyed the 

many games and singing of songs around the campfire on the second evening. The chil-

dren spoke positively of the experience as we reflected in the evening whilst enjoying a 

mug of hot chocolate.  

We will be returning to Whitemoor Lakes next year and hope our present Year 5 will be 

inspired by the stories shared by year 6.  

A special ‘thank you’ to Mr Gordon, Miss Ullah and Miss Wilson who ensured the safety 

of all our children and despite being exhausted upon their return, also had great fun. 

Uniform  

Please ensure black school shoes or black trainers only  

are worn to school. There are many unsafe earrings, 

e.g. hoops, being worn to school, please ensure only 

small studs are worn. 

Harvest Assembly  

On Wednesday 18th October, Y3 will be presenting a 

Harvest Assembly to their parents. A separate letter 

has been sent from Mr Fowler requesting items of non-

perishable food to be brought in to school to be placed 

on the harvest table. All food donated will be sent to 

the McCarthy Charity Foundation who support families 

within our local community.  

Home Time Collection 

Just a reminder—Children being collected from school 

at 3.15pm must be collected by an adult of 18 Years + 

If you are sending an adult who doesn't usually col-

lect, please call to office so this can be passed onto 

the class teacher. 

Breakfast 

Recently, a number of children are coming 

into school without eating breakfast. Break-

fast is essential to give the children the best 

start to their day. 

We run a breakfast club each day from 8am 

for the cost of £1.00 a child per day. If you 

are interested, please register with the office. 

 


